
 
 

 
Congratulations to our MYP Coordinators Rhonette Millare (left) and Meghan LeSieur (right) for their 

outstanding leadership during our recent MYP evaluation process (occurs every 5 years).   
In the middle of this lovely photo is IB evaluator Peggy Clavette who visited  

Rockridge in person for 2 of the 3 day evaluation process. 

 
Rockridge hosted the Queen’s University Admitted Student Event for the Northshore last Thursday night with 
students from as far away as Whistler attending.  It was a wonderful opportunity for interested students to 

meet Queen’s faculty members and ask pertinent questions. 



 

 

 
A big thank you to Canadian Alpine Skier, Reece Howden for visiting Rockridge this week and showing off his 
Ski Cross World Championship crystal globes. We are grateful that Reece took the time to share his story in 

becoming an inspiring athlete and a true champion on and off the slopes. 

 



 
 

 

 
An opportunity to engage in Earth Day action and learning in our community. 

 



 

 
Congratulations to Film students Cole W and Journey B whose PSA First Day Flaws, has been chosen as a 

winner in the grade 11-12 category for the 2025 WorkSafeBC Student Safety Video Contest.  
See video link and details in Ebulletin. 

   
Some after school action for our Raven athletes today. 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 


